Tulare LULAC Council

I am the President of Tulare LULAC council, and I am writing to express my support. The public
notification system must include the exact location of the pesticide application. This is a public
health priority. The community must have the necessary tools to protect itself and make critical
decisions for their families. Not providing the exact location to farmers is not beneficial. The
government must be open and transparent, especially when spraying dangerous chemicals.
Thank you,



